

January 19, 2010

The Honorable Shirley Gibson Mayor, City of Miami Gardens and President, Miami-Dade County League of Cities, Inc. 226 East Flagler Street, Suite 200 Miami, FL 33131

## Dear Mayor Gibson:

The Miami Dade College Foundation, Inc. is pleased to acknowledge the \$3,000.00 donation from the Miami-Dade County League of Cities, Inc. in support of scholarships at Miami Dade College.

Miami Dade College is proud to be celebrating its 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary in 2010! Today, more than 170,000 students study at any of our eight campuses and numerous outreach centers. We are the largest institution of higher education in the United States and one of the most highly regarded colleges in the nation. Created with the idea that anyone with a desire to get a college degree should be given that opportunity, the College remains committed to facilitating our students' academic success through scholarships and work/study opportunities, with an understanding that life outside of school needs to be nurtured as much as student life.

On behalf of our faculty, staff and administrators, thank you for helping us open doors to success for many students who want to make positive changes in their lives through education. Your commitment to and support of Miami Dade College is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Glenn H. Kaufhold

Executive Director & CEO

Note: This contribution may be eligible for matching funds; however, due to the State of Florida's fiscal situation there will be a substantial delay in the availability of the funds for this program (Florida Statutes 1011.85).

For your tax purposes, no goods and/or services were received in consideration for this contribution. Miami Dade College Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Pursuant to the Internal Revenue Code Section 170, this organization is required to describe and estimate a fair market value of any goods or services provided to you in consideration for your gift. The tax deduction is the amount of your contribution less the fair market value of the goods and services provided.

Please keep this written receipt of your donation for your tax records.